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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 16 – 10th January, 2020 

 

Happy New Year to you all. 

Another busy term and the children have come back excited to tell us about their Christmas and the super 

presents they received! 

 

Attendance – ‘Wise Up’ 

Our ‘Wise Up’ campaign for Autumn resulted in 66% of children receiving a Gold or Silver certificate – well done 

to all who were given them this week. 

The opportunity to gain a Gold certificate and go into the draw for a £10 Vue cinema voucher at the end of the 

Spring term starts again – so make sure the children are in! 

Please note Holidays in Term Time are not authorised and may result in a fine.  We have had one family recently 

paying a £60 fine due to this. 

 

Masses 

Our school masses continue to be at 9.05 am every Friday in church and all parents are welcome to join us. 

17th January 2020 – mass led by 5H 

24th January 2020 – 5M 

31st January 2020 – 4P 

7th February 2020 - 4R 

14th February 2020 – 3B 

 

Winter Uniform 

Please ensure that your child is now wearing our Winter Uniform of: 

Boys-grey trousers, white shirt, school tie, St Wilfrid’s blue school jumper, grey socks. 

Girls-grey skirt, pinafore or grey school trousers, white blouse/shirt, school tie, St Wilfrid’s blue school 

cardigan/jumper, white/grey socks or grey tights. 

 

School Meals 

A reminder the cost of a school meal is £2.35 per day, £11.75 per week.  Please send into school with your child 

every Monday in a named envelope.  Thank you. 

 

Mr Webb 

We welcomed Mr Webb to our school this week.  He will be teaching Year 4R.  I am sure you will make him 

welcome. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Baker and staff 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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